The Rough Guide To Malaysia Singapore And Brunei
As recognized, adventure as competently as experience not quite lesson, amusement, as with ease as harmony can be
gotten by just checking out a book The Rough Guide To Malaysia Singapore And Brunei after that it is not directly
done, you could acknowledge even more in the region of this life, concerning the world.
We have the funds for you this proper as without difficulty as easy pretentiousness to get those all. We have
enough money The Rough Guide To Malaysia Singapore And Brunei and numerous book collections from fictions to
scientific research in any way. accompanied by them is this The Rough Guide To Malaysia Singapore And Brunei that
can be your partner.
Islands or explore Singapore's dynamic art scene, The
Rough Guide to Malaysia, Singapore and Brunei will show
you the ideal places to sleep, eat, drink, shop and
visit along the way. - Independent, trusted reviews
written with Rough Guides' trademark blend of humour,
honesty and insight, to help you get the most out of
your visit, with options to suit every budget. - Fullcolour maps throughout - navigate the backstreets of
Kuala Lumpur's Chinatown or Singapore's downtown
shopping streets without needing to get online. Stunning images - a rich collection of inspiring colour
photography. - Things not to miss - Rough Guides'
rundown of Malaysia, Singapore and Brunei's best sights
and experiences. - Itineraries - carefully planned
routes to help you organise your trip. - Detailed
regional coverage - whether off the beaten track or in
more mainstream tourist destinations, this travel guide
has in-depth practical advice for every step of the way.
Areas covered include: Kuala Lumpur; Penang; George
Town; Cameron Highlands; Langkawi; Perhentian Islands;
Taman Negara; Sarawak; Sabah; Kota Kinabalu. Attractions
include: Petronas Towers; Batu Caves; Gunung Mulu
National Park; Ulu Temburong National Park; Mount
Kinabalu; Sepilok Orang-utan Rehabilitation Centre;
Little India; The Buddha Tooth Relic Temple. - Basics essential pre-departure practical information including
getting there, local transport, accommodation, food and
drink, health, the media, festivals, sports and outdoor
activities, culture and etiquette, shopping and more. Background information - a Contexts chapter devoted to
history, religion, ethnic groups, environment, wildlife
and books, plus a handy language section and glossary.
Make the Most of Your Time on Earth with The Rough Guide
to Malaysia, Singapore and Brunei.
The Rough Guide to Singapore (Travel Guide with Free
eBook) Rough Guides 2019-07-01 World-renowned 'tell it
like it is' guidebook Discover Singapore with this
comprehensive, entertaining, 'tell it like it is' Rough
Guide, packed with comprehensive practical information
and our experts' honest and independent recommendations.
Whether you plan to discover the historic ethnic enclave
of Little India, enjoy a rooftop drink at Marina Bay
Sands, indulge in an Orchard Road shopping spree or
sample street food at bustling hawker centres, The Rough
Guide to Singapore will help you discover the best
places to explore, sleep, eat, drink and shop along the
way. Features of The Rough Guide to Singapore: Detailed regional coverage: provides in-depth practical
information for each step of all kinds of trip, from
intrepid off-the-beaten-track adventures, to chilled-out
breaks in popular tourist areas. Regions covered
include: The Colonial District, Little India, Chinatown,
Marina Bay, Orchard Road, Northern Singapore, Eastern
Singapore, Western Singapore, Sentosa. - Honest
independent reviews: written with Rough Guides'
trademark blend of humour, honesty and expertise, and
recommendations you can truly trust, our writers will
help you get the most from your trip to Singapore. Meticulous mapping: always full-colour, with clearly
numbered, colour-coded keys. Find your way around Arab
Street's hip cafés and boutiques, the surviving
nineteenth-century streets of Chinatown, and many more
locations without needing to get online. - Fabulous
full-colour photography: features a richness of
inspirational colour photography, including the
colourful Botanic Gardens and the golden-domed Sultan
Mosque. - Things not to miss: Rough Guides' rundown of
Little India's, Chinatown's, Arab Street's and the
Colonial District's best sights and top experiences. Itineraries: carefully planned routes will help you
organise your trip, and inspire and inform your on-theroad experiences. - Basics section: packed with
essential pre-departure information including getting

Malaysia, Singapore & Brunei Simon Richmond 2004 Maps
and new information make travel within and between these
three nations easy--from the markets of Singapore to the
stilt villages of Brunei the best tips are right here.
The book also has the lowdown on the hottest shopping,
entertainment and eating spots in Singapore, Kuala
Lumpur, Penang, and Melaka.
The Rough Guide to Singapore Mark Lewis 2003 A revered
Apache spiritual and military leader and a recurring
figure in pop culture lore, Geronimo was a key figure
during the settlement of the American Southwest. He led
one of the last major independent Indian uprisings and
personified the struggle of Native Americans during
westward expansion. Geronimo: A Biography explores the
life of this legendary leader, a man who has become an
icon of the courageous—and doomed—struggle of the Native
Americans. This biography follows Geronimo's life from
his traditional Apache upbringing to his final days as a
celebrity prisoner of war. It discusses the historical
and social forces at work during the period, including
Native American traditions and lifeways. It also shows
how Geronimo's surrender in 1886 marked the end of the
traditional Native American way of life. No longer free
to roam the lands of their forefathers, Indians faced a
future of captivity and a struggle to maintain their
identity and traditions.
The Rough Guide to Malaysia, Singapore & Brunei Charles
de Ledesma 2012-07-19 The Rough Guide to Malaysia,
Singapore and Brunei is the ultimate guide to these
three exciting Southeast Asian destinations, covering
all their attractions, from amazing national parks and
historic temples to gorgeous beaches and islands. This
new, fully updated edition features redrawn maps,
evocative photography and all-new author itineraries
that take in both big sights and less visited spots.
Revamped sections on Penang and Singapore offer more
detail on cultural sights, new museums and budget
accommodation; there's improved coverage of Sarawak's
most popular national parks, Mulu and Bako; while old
favourites like Mount Kinabalu and the Perhentian
Islands get have been thoroughly revised. There's also
plenty of practical information on topics like budget
flights, river transport, etiquette and the excellent
local cuisines to help you get the best out of your
trip, whatever your budget. You'll be sure to make the
most of your time with The Rough Guide to Malaysia,
Singapore and Brunei. Now available in ePub format.
The Rough Guide to Southeast Asia 2001
The Rough Guide to Singapore Rough Guides 2016-09-01 The
Rough Guide to Singapore is the ultimate travel guide to
this constantly evolving city-state, with clear maps and
detailed coverage of all the best attractions. Discover
Singapore's highlights with stunning photography and
accounts of everything from the magnificent new National
Gallery and historic Botanic Gardens to the dazzling
temples of Chinatown and the hilltop walks of the
Southern Ridges. Find detailed practical advice on what
to do and see in Singapore, with up-to-date reviews of
the best hotels, restaurants, hawker places, bars, clubs
and shops, for every budget. There's also a detailed
description of the island's rich traditional Chinese,
Malay and Indian cuisines to help you order the tastiest
food. Explore every corner of downtown Singapore and off
the beaten track, with easy to use maps to help ensure
you don't miss the unmissable. Make the most of your
stay with The Rough Guide to Singapore.
Malaysia, Singapore and Brunei Charles de Ledesma 2003
The Rough Guide to Malaysia, Singapore & Brunei Rough
Guides 2018-01-06 Discover these exciting destinations
with the most incisive and entertaining guidebook on the
market. Whether you plan to trek through the Taman
Negara rainforest, kick-back on the idyllic Perhentian
the-rough-guide-to-malaysia-singapore-and-brunei
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there, getting around, accommodation, food and drink,
health, the media, festivals, sports and outdoor
activities, culture and etiquette, shopping and more. Background information: comprehensive Contexts chapter
provides fascinating insights into Singapore, with
coverage of history, religion, ethnic groups,
environment, wildlife and books. About Rough Guides:
Rough Guides have been inspiring travellers for over 35
years, with over 30 million copies sold globally.
Synonymous with practical travel tips, quality writing
and a trustworthy 'tell it like it is' ethos, the Rough
Guides list includes more than 260 travel guides to 120+
destinations, gift-books and phrasebooks.
The Rough Guide to Vietnam Martin Zatko 2012-04-02 The
Rough Guide to Vietnam is the essential guide to one of
Southeast Asia's most enticing destinations. Roam the
markets, temples and shops of thousand-year-old Hanoi,
and then slow the pace down with a trip to national
parks or the remote highlands. From the rugged mountains
of Ha Giang in the north to the pancake-flat Mekong
Delta in the south, the Rough Guide's honest and up-todate appraisals will steer you to the best places to
stay, eat and party across every price range. Reviews
take in hill-tribe homestays, quirky hostels, boutique
hotels, sophisticated restaurants and delicious street
food, while informed and accessible writing covers
everything from Buddhism to battlefields. This fully
revised edition is full-colour throughout, helping the
country's tremendous food, impressive colonial
architecture and colourful ethnic minorities leap from
the page, and detailed maps offer clear guidance.
Southeast Asia Jeremy Atiyah 2002 THE ROUGH GUIDE TO
SOUTHEAST ASIA is the essential handbook to this
stunning region, covering nine countries plus Hong Kong
and Macau. Features include: Full-colour section
introducing Southeast Asia's highlights. Unrivalled
accounts of every destination, from vibrant cities to
the remotest beaches. Lively reviews of the best places
to stay, eat, drink and party. Detailed coverage of a
wealth of activities, such as the sunrise climb up Mount
Bromo, travelling along the Mekong River and diving in
the Philippines. Dependable transport details, including
border crossings and island ferries. Maps and plans for
every region.
The Rough Guide to Southeast Asia on a Budget (Travel
Guide with Free Ebook) Rough Guides 2020-10
Rough Guides Snapshot Malaysia: Kuala Lumpur Charles de
Ledesma 2012-12-06 The Rough Guide Snapshot to Kuala
Lumpur is the ultimate travel guide to the Malaysian
capital. It guides you through the city with reliable
information and comprehensive coverage of all the sights
and attractions, from the soaring Petronas Towers and
the Golden Triangle to Chinatown and the historic
colonial core. Detailed maps and up-to-date listings
pinpoint the best cafés, restaurants, hotels, shops,
bars and nightlife, ensuring you have the best trip
possible, whether passing through, staying for the
weekend or longer. Also included is the Basics section
from The Rough Guide to Malaysia, Singapore and Brunei,
with all the practical information you need for
travelling in and around Kuala Lumpur, including
transport, food, drink, costs, health, festivals and
advice on culture and etiquette. Also published as part
of The Rough Guide to Malaysia, Singapore and Brunei.
Full coverage: colonial district, Chinatown, Little
India, Chow Kit, Kampung Bahru, Golden Triangle,
Petronas Towers, Lake Gardens, Islamic Arts and National
museums, Brickfields (Equivalent printed page extent 86
pages)
Malaysia, Singapore and Brunei Rough Guides (Firm) 1994
The Rough Guide to Malaysia, Singapore & Brunei David
Leffman 2012-07-02 The full-colour Rough Guide to
Malaysia, Singapore and Brunei is the ultimate guide to
these three exciting Southeast Asian destinations,
covering all their attractions, from amazing national
parks and historic temples to gorgeous beaches and
islands. This new, fully updated edition features
redrawn maps, evocative photography and all-new author
itineraries that take in both big sights and less
visited spots. Revamped sections on Penang and Singapore
offer more detail on cultural sights, new museums and
budget accommodation; there's improved coverage of
Sarawak's most popular national parks, Mulu and Bako;
while old favourites like Mount Kinabalu and the
Perhentian Islands get have been thoroughly revised.
There's also plenty of practical information on topics
like budget flights, river transport, etiquette and the
the-rough-guide-to-malaysia-singapore-and-brunei

excellent local cuisines to help you get the best out of
your trip, whatever your budget.
Lonely Planet Best of Malaysia & Singapore 2016-11-11
Kuala Lumpur (Rough Guides Snapshot Malaysia) Rough
Guides 2015-08-03 The Rough Guide Snapshot to Kuala
Lumpur is the ultimate travel guide to this captivating
capital of Malaysia. It leads you through the area with
reliable information and comprehensive coverage of all
the major sights and attractions. Detailed maps and upto-date listings pinpoint the best cafés, restaurants,
hotels, shops, pubs, and nightlife, ensuring you make
the most of your trip, whether passing through, staying
for the weekend, or longer. Also included is the Basics
section from the Rough Guide to Malaysia, Singapore, and
Brunei, with all the practical information you need for
traveling in and around Kuala Lumpur, including
transportation, food, drink, costs, health, events, and
outdoor activities. Also published as part of the Rough
Guide to Malaysia, Singapore, and Brunei.
The Rough Guide to Singapore Rough Guides 2016-09-20 The
Rough Guide to Singapore is the ultimate travel guide to
this multicultural island state. Discover Singapore's
highlights with stunning photography, color-coded maps,
and detailed practical advice on what to see and do-from
atmospheric temples, mouthwatering food stalls, and
heritage districts to Marina Bay and Universal Studios.
Insider descriptions of the best hotels, bars, clubs,
shops, and restaurants for all budgets, and loads of
practical advice, suggested itineraries, and Top 5 boxes
will help you explore. Make the most of your time with
The Rough Guide to Singapore.
The Rough Guide to Malaysia, Singapore & Brunei Richard
Lim 2015-07-14 The full-colour Rough Guide to Malaysia,
Singapore and Brunei is the ultimate guide to these
three exciting Southeast Asian destinations, covering
all their attractions, from amazing national parks and
historic temples to gorgeous beaches and islands. This
new, fully updated edition features redrawn and
comprehensively updated maps, evocative photography, and
itineraries that take in both big sights and less
visited spots. There's more detail on museums and
galleries in Penang and Singapore and revamped coverage
of trekking - including more on the Kelabit Highlands, a
popular remote area in Sarawak. There's also plenty of
practical information, from budget flights to boutique
accommodation, and insider insights on the huge variety
of excellent local cuisines the region has to offer. The
Rough Guide to Malaysia, Singapore and Brunei will help
you get the best out of your trip, whatever your budget.
Lonely Planet Best of Malaysia & Singapore Lonely Planet
2016-10-01 Lonely Planet Best of Malaysia & Singapore is
your passport to Malaysia and Singapore's top sights and
most authentic experiences. Enjoy some of Malaysia's
best food in charismatic George Town, hunt out giant
rafflesia flowers in Sarawak or sing karaoke at the
Jonker Walk Night Market, all with your trusted travel
companion.
The Rough Guide to Malaysia, Singapore and Brunei David
Leffman 2015
Malaysia Singapore e Brunei Charles de Ledesma 2007
The Rough Guide to Vietnam Jan Dodd 2009-10 The Rough
Guide to Vietnam is the essential guide with clear maps
and detailed coverage of one of Southeast Asia's most
enticing destinations. Using expert advice explore the
best attractions of Ho Chi Minh City, roam the best
Vietnamese markets, shopping, temples, national parks
and then slow the pace down with a trip to the
paddyfields of the Red River Delta. From the rugged
mountains to the west to the South China sea to the east
the Rough Guide steers you in the right direction to
find the best hotels in Vietnam, Vietnam restaurants,
stylish Vietnamese bars, caf�s, clubs and shops across
every price range, giving you clear, balanced reviews
and honest, first-hand opinions. This guide covers the
unspoilt islands, pristine beaches and trekking
opportunities that have long made Vietnam a travel
hotspot, from magical Ha Long Bay to the hill-tribes of
the mountainous north. Explore all corners of Vietnam
with authoritative background on everything from
Vietnam's ethnic minorities to Hanoi's impressive
colonial architecture, relying on the clearest maps of
any guide and practical language tips. Make the most of
your holiday with The Rough Guide to Vietnam
The Rough Guide to Malaysia, Singapore & Brunei Charles
de Ledesma 2009-09-01 The Rough Guide to Malaysia,
Singapore and Brunei is the ultimate travel guide to
these three exciting Southeast Asian destinations.
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Discover this dynamic region; from the turquoise beaches
of Thailand, spectacular Gunung Mulu National Park,
Mount Kinabalu, historic temples and the Perhentian
Islands, to amazing Singaporean cuisine and lively
nightlife. Packed with detailed, practical advice, this
guide provides up-to-date descriptions of the best
hotels in Malaysia, Singapore and Brunei and recommended
restaurants, shopping and festivals, for all budgets.
Fully updated and expanded, coverage includes Taman
Negara, Penang and Singapore, and magnificent Ulu Muda
Forest Reserve. You�ll find expert background on
Malaysian, Singaporean and Brunei history, with full
colour features exploring Malay culture and Borneo�s
longhouse architecture. Explore all corners of Malaysia,
Singapore and Brunei with the clearest maps of any guide
and practical language tips. Make the most of your
holiday with The Rough Guide to Malaysia, Singapore and
Brunei.
Rough Guides Snapshot Malaysia: Kuala Lumpur Charles de
Ledesma 2012-12-06 The Rough Guide Snapshot to Kuala
Lumpur is the ultimate travel guide to the Malaysian
capital. It guides you through the city with reliable
information and comprehensive coverage of all the sights
and attractions, from the soaring Petronas Towers and
the Golden Triangle to Chinatown and the historic
colonial core. Detailed maps and up-to-date listings
pinpoint the best cafés, restaurants, hotels, shops,
bars and nightlife, ensuring you have the best trip
possible, whether passing through, staying for the
weekend or longer. Also included is the Basics section
from The Rough Guide to Malaysia, Singapore and Brunei,
with all the practical information you need for
travelling in and around Kuala Lumpur, including
transport, food, drink, costs, health, festivals and
advice on culture and etiquette. Also published as part
of The Rough Guide to Malaysia, Singapore and Brunei.
Full coverage: colonial district, Chinatown, Little
India, Chow Kit, Kampung Bahru, Golden Triangle,
Petronas Towers, Lake Gardens, Islamic Arts and National
museums, Brickfields (Equivalent printed page extent 86
pages)
The Rough Guide to Malaysia, Singapore and Brunei Rough
Guides 2018-03-19 The Rough Guide to Malaysia, Singapore
& Brunei is the definitive travel guide to this
captivating region. The ultimate guide to these three
exciting Southeast Asian destinations, covering all
their attractions, from amazing national parks and
historic temples to gorgeous beaches and islands. The
sections on Penang and Singapore offer detail on
cultural sights, new museums, and budget accommodations.
The Rough Guide to Malaysia, Singapore & Brunei includes
coverage of Sarawak's most popular national parks, Mulu
and Bako, as well as old favorites like Mount Kinabalu
and the Perhentian Islands. There's also plenty of
practical information on topics like budget flights,
river transport, etiquette, and the excellent local
cuisines to help you get the best out of your trip,
whatever your budget. Discover Malaysia's, Singapore's,
and Brunei's highlights, with expert advice on exploring
the best sites, participating in festivals, and
exploring local landmarks through extensive coverage of
these fascinating countries. Easy-to-use maps; reliable
advice on how to get around; and insider reviews of the
best hotels, restaurants, bars, clubs, and shops for all
budgets ensure that you won't miss a thing. Make the
most of your time with The Rough Guide to Malaysia,
Singapore & Brunei.
The Rough Guide to Southeast Asia On A Budget (Travel
Guide eBook) Rough Guides 2017-10-05 Tuk tuks, temples,
sizzling street food and remote tropical islands:
discover the best of Southeast Asia with Rough Guides.
Our intrepid authors have trekked, cycled and snorkelled
from Bali to Myanmar, seeking out the best-value
guesthouses, activities and restaurants. In-depth
reviews of budget accommodation and eating are combined
with some choice "treat yourself" options allowing you
to rough it in a beach hut one minute or kick back in a
hip bar the next. Easy to follow transport advice and
budget tips are combined with unrivalled background on
all the things you simply can't miss, whether you're
beach-hopping in Bali, exploring the ruins of Angkor Wat
or venturing to the stilt-villages of Myanmar's Inle
Lake. Make the most of your Asian adventure with The
Rough Guide to Southeast Asia on a Budget. Covers:
Brunei, Cambodia, Hong Kong & Macau, Indonesia, Laos,
Malaysia, Myanmar (Burma), The Philippines, Singapore,
Thailand and Vietnam.
the-rough-guide-to-malaysia-singapore-and-brunei

The Rough Guide to Malaysia, Singapore and Brunei Mark
Lewis 2006 Vols. with earlier title cataloged as
monographs in LC.
The Rough Guide to Malaysia, Singapore & Brunei Charles
de Ledesma 2009-11-16 The Rough Guide to Malaysia,
Singapore and Brunei is the ultimate travel guide to
these three exciting Southeast Asian destinations.
Discover this dynamic region; from the turquoise beaches
of Thailand, spectacular Gunung Mulu National Park,
Mount Kinabalu, historic temples and the Perhentian
Islands, to amazing Singaporean cuisine and lively
nightlife. Packed with detailed, practical advice, this
guide provides up-to-date descriptions of the best
hotels in Malaysia, Singapore and Brunei and recommended
restaurants, shopping and festivals, for all budgets.
Fully updated and expanded, coverage includes Taman
Negara, Penang and Singapore, and magnificent Ulu Muda
Forest Reserve. You’ll find expert background on
Malaysian, Singaporean and Brunei history, with full
colour features exploring Malay culture and Borneo’s
longhouse architecture. Explore all corners of Malaysia,
Singapore and Brunei with the clearest maps of any guide
and practical language tips. Make the most of your
holiday with The Rough Guide to Malaysia, Singapore and
Brunei.
The Rough Guide to Malaysia, Singapore & Brunei Charles
de Ledesma 2009-09 A travel guide to Malaysia, Singapore
and Brunei. It helps to discover these dynamic Southeast
Asian regions; from the turquoise beaches of Thailand,
Gunung Mulu National Park, Mount Kinabalu, historic
temples and the Perhentian Islands, to Singaporean
cuisine and lively nightlife.
The Rough Guide to Southeast Asia On A Budget Rough
Guides 2017-10-03 Packed with information to help you
make the most of your time and money, including
comprehensive transportation information, suggested
itineraries, full-color maps, and advice on local
culture, food, and language. Detailed listings give the
low-down on the best hotels, hostels, bars, and
restaurants, while "treat yourself" suggestions provide
inspiration for when to splurge. Whether you want to
take a slow boat down the Mekong, feast on dim sum in
Hong Kong, kick-back on a white-sand beach in Thailand,
or explore the temples of Bagan in Myanmar, this updated
edition of The Rough Guide to Southeast Asia on a Budget
is the ultimate companion to travel in Southeast Asia.
The Rough Guide to Southeast Asia on a Budget Emma Boyle
2012-01-01 Describes the history, geography, and people
of the region and recommends itineraries, hotels,
restaurants, transportation, shopping, attractions, and
historical sites that can be visited while on a budget.
The Rough Guide to Southeast Asia On A Budget Rough
Guides 2017-10-05 Tuk tuks, temples, sizzling street
food and remote tropical islands: discover the best of
Southeast Asia with Rough Guides. Our intrepid authors
have trekked, cycled and snorkelled from Bali to
Myanmar, seeking out the best-value guesthouses,
activities and restaurants. In-depth reviews of budget
accommodation and eating are combined with some choice
"treat yourself" options allowing you to rough it in a
beach hut one minute or kick back in a hip bar the next.
Easy to follow transport advice and budget tips are
combined with unrivalled background on all the things
you simply can't miss, whether you're beach-hopping in
Bali, exploring the ruins of Angkor Wat or venturing to
the stilt-villages of Myanmar's Inle Lake. Make the most
of your Asian adventure with The Rough Guide to
Southeast Asia on a Budget. Covers: Brunei, Cambodia,
Hong Kong & Macau, Indonesia, Laos, Malaysia, Myanmar
(Burma), The Philippines, Singapore, Thailand and
Vietnam.
The Rough Guide to Singapore (Travel Guide eBook) Rough
Guides 2016-09-01 The Rough Guide to Singapore is the
ultimate travel guide to this constantly evolving citystate, with clear maps and detailed coverage of all the
best attractions. Discover Singapore's highlights with
stunning photography and accounts of everything from the
magnificent new National Gallery and historic Botanic
Gardens to the dazzling temples of Chinatown and the
hilltop walks of the Southern Ridges. Find detailed
practical advice on what to do and see in Singapore,
with up-to-date reviews of the best hotels, restaurants,
hawker places, bars, clubs and shops, for every budget.
There's also a detailed description of the island's rich
traditional Chinese, Malay and Indian cuisines to help
you order the tastiest food. Explore every corner of
downtown Singapore and off the beaten track, with easy
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to use maps to help ensure you don't miss the
unmissable. Make the most of your stay with The Rough
Guide to Singapore.
The Rough Guide to First-Time Asia Rough Guides
2010-02-01 The Rough Guide First-Time Asia tells you
everything you need to know before you go to Asia, from
visas and vaccinations to budgets and packing. It will
help you plan the best possible trip, with advice on
when to go and what not to miss, and how to avoid
trouble on the road. You'll find insightful information
on what tickets to buy, where to stay, what to eat, how
to stay healthy and save money in Asia. The Rough Guide
First-Time Asia includes insightful overviews of 21
Asian countries from Bhutan to Vietnam, Bangladesh to
Thailand, highlighting the best places to visit with
websites, clear maps, suggested reading and budget
information. Be inspired by the 'things not to miss'
section whilst useful contact details will help you plan
your route. All kinds of advice and anecdotes from
travellers who've been there and done it will make
travelling stress-free. The Rough Guide First-Time Asia
has everything you need to get your journey underway.
Rough Guide to Malaysia, Singapore & Brunei Charles De
Ledesma 2003
Rough Guide Directions - Singapore Mark Lewis 2007
Highlighting all the top attractions, from the temples
of Little India to Chinatown's bustling markets, this
full-color resource tackles everything from airport

the-rough-guide-to-malaysia-singapore-and-brunei

arrival to city transport. Easy-to-use maps help
visitors explore the city district by district.
Malaysia Singapore & Brunei 9: Rough Guide 2018
Malaysia, Singapore & Brunei Charles de Ledesma 1994
This Rough Guide includes full coverage of the Malaysian
Peninsula, reveals the highlights and out-of-the-way
treasures of Singapore, and provides the most
comprehensive guide available to the Sarawak and Sabah
regions. 94 maps and plans.
The Rough Guide to Malaysia, Singapore & Brunei Rough
Guides 2015-07-01 The full-colour Rough Guide to
Malaysia, Singapore and Brunei is the ultimate guide to
these three exciting Southeast Asian destinations,
covering all their attractions, from amazing national
parks and historic temples to gorgeous beaches and
islands. This new, fully updated either edition features
redrawn and comprehensively updated maps, evocative
photography and itineraries that take in both big sights
and less visited spots. There's more detail on museums
and galleries in Penang and Singapore and revamped
coverage of trekking - including more on the Kelabit
Highlands, a popular remote area in Sarawak. There's
also plenty of practical information, from budget
flights to boutique accommodation, and insider insights
on the huge variety of excellent local cuisines the
region has to offer. The Rough Guide to Malaysia,
Singapore and Brunei will help you get the best out of
your trip, whatever your budget.
Malaysia, Singapore & Brunei, the Rough Guide 1997
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